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1 My child has settled well into the new school year? 75% 25%
2

The school has helped with the transition to a new class 

by providing clear and helpful communication? 46% 50% 4%
5 My child feels safe at school? 54% 33% 4% 8%

Just Right Too little Too Much 

3
In relation to communication and 

how often we contact you, do you feel it is; 83% 4% 13%

Yes Sometimes No Don't Know

6 I am aware of what my child is learning at school 96% 4%
7 I have received and have read the behavior policy 88% 13%
8 My child is aware of how they are expected to behave at school 100%
10 If I have a concern I know who to raise it with 100%
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4 How do you think your child is feeling at school.  33% 38% 13% 17%
Academically/

Emotionally
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Academically/

Socially

Emotionally/

Academically
Academically I don't know

9 I understand how my child/children are doing at school.  50% 25% 4% 21%

Year 6 Parent Survey

October 2023

Based on 24 Responses

Please always feel welcome to share how your child is feeling when you meet with teachers at Parent Evenings. 

Within school we offer a range of opportunities to support children socially and emotionally and are always keen to connect with parents/carers in order to 

work together to support our children.
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Question

Question
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Survey summary

We are delighted to read that the very vast majority of parents felt that their child has settled well into the new school year.  We are always keen to ensure 

that every child is able to transition smoothly and comfortably into their new class, therefore would welcome any feedback or suggestion that you feel would 

benefit the process in the future. (There is a link in the email which enables you to annoymously leave comments)

Information relating to School Communications:

We have several channels of commuincation, please see below for the types of uses:

Class Dojo - For all school staff to communicate with parents/carers to keep you up to date with learning, events and to celebrate all aspects of school life. 

Please check this regularly as this is a useful platform to share key messages.

Email - The office team will email parents/carers specific communications relating to items such as trips, dinner money, permissions etc

Website - We will soon be launching our new website which has padlets of information that will be a great reference for the whole school community.

Home school link worker - Miss T makes frequent calls home as do teachers where appropriate.

If you have a genuine concern please contact the school in the followng ways;

- Through ClassDojo - you can send a private message. 

- Via phone - you can speak to the office, if they are unable to help, they will find the right person to forward your enquiry on to.

- Meet our Headteacher, Mrs Williams at the gate in the mornings. 

- Speak or meet with Miss T as Home / School Link Worker. 

- Arrange to meet any staff member at a mutually convenient time via the office.  

We will send the Behaviour policy home again for your reference (this was originally sent on 05.09.23)


